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-----Original Message-----
From: Kevin Price [mailto:]
Sent: 15 September 2011 12:13
To: Hudson, Daniel
Subject: Land Allocation response Kirkby Lonsdale TC

 

 
At last night's meeting the Council resolved to oppose the inclusion of RN205 
and RM146 from the Land Allocations.  This is a change of the earlier response, 
which was made by the previous Council, there being virtually a new Council from
May onwards.
 
I hope this can be added to your 'list' and look forward to receiving 
confirmation of this.
 
Many thanks
 
 
Kevin
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